
 

PRESS RELEASE 

Launch of TTCB Youth Academy 

 

The National Gas Company of Trinidad & Tobago (NGC) and the Trinidad & Tobago Cricket 

Board (TTCB) are proud to have launched the TTCB youth cricket academy.  

The launch took place on September 26 at the TTCB headquarters in Couva. 

The academy is an initiative of Ultimate Powerplay partnership between the TTCB and NGC, 

aimed at youth development through cricket. 

The academy will facilitate 20 cricketers aged 17 to 23. It will run for three months, starting 

September 2012.  The programme, which will be broken into modules, seeks to ensure all-

round players and will include lectures on Physical Preparation and Training Fundamentals; 

Nutrition; Time and Money Management; Nutrition; Environmental Awareness and Cricket 

Heritage. 

NGC is honoured to support the development of our nation’s young athletes. It is our hope that 

the TTCB cricket academy will help foster exceptional cricket players, who will ensure Trinidad 

and Tobago’s cricket dominance in region.  

As a part of our commitment to creating a more prosperous future for our country, NGC will 

continue to provide pathways for success for our youth and nation on a whole. 

 

For further information, please contact: 
The National Gas Company of Trinidad and Tobago Limited, 
Orinoco Drive, Point Lisas Industrial Estate, Couva 

Tel: 636-4662/4680 
 
11/10/12 



 


